

GLENSHIRE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, INC.

P. O. BOX 710867 / HOUSTON, TEXAS 77271-0867 PHONE: (713) 981-6407 • FAX: (713) 981-6413 WEB PAGE: glenshire.org EMAIL: board@glenshire.org



December 17, 2001

Mr. Tony Flores, Architect P. O. Box 1592 Stafford, TX 77497

Dear Mr. Flores:

This letter of recommendation is being sent to you for any future projects that you may have a need for a reference. It is my personal pleasure and that of our community association as its former president and the continuing chairperson for our building project to work with you. From the beginning your desire to help the committee get started, work with our ideas, develop sketches and final plans has been extremely professional.

Further, once the plans were finalized, your expertise guiding us to a contractor and obtaining bids from subcontractors was invaluable. Your continued willingness to oversee the work of the contractor and the subcontractors in this project is very much appreciated. I feel fortunate to have you working on this project with us.

With my gratitude,

Elaine Gaskamp

Chairperson, East Pool Building Project

Elaine Hasking

President, Feb. 2000-Feb. 2001

Glenshire Community Association, Inc.